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Dear 2C, 

I have thoroughly enjoyed learning more about you all this week and I am so 
excited to be your Year 3 teacher in September. I know that Mrs O’Keefe, our 
TA, is also very excited to be your TA and is looking forward to being with you 
all next year. I am looking forward to you developing your Character Values 
throughout Year 3 and seeing you become confident and responsible KS2 pupils. 
It will be a year full of fun, hard work and challenges and I know that we are 
going to have a wonderful year together. I hope you enjoy getting to be a role 
model to the children in KS1.  

We have a lot of exciting things in store this year, including lots of new topics. 
I’m particularly looking forward to, ‘Violent Volcanoes, ‘Travel around the UK 
and Europe’ and ‘Ancient Egypt’. I am excited to see you develop your love of 
learning, reading and creativity this year and I will be supporting you to reach 
your goals as your class teacher.  

I hope you all have a fantastic summer and use the time to relax and spend 
quality time with your family.  I will be spending lots of time with my family and 
friends and enjoying the sun on holiday. During the Summer, you may find it 
useful to note down your personal targets for Year 3 and have a think about 
how you will aim to be an excellent learner next year. 

I expect you to be a very dedicated and hard-working Year 3 pupil; you should 
look forward to working together as a team with laughter and challenges along 
the way.  

I look forward to receiving and reading through your transition tasks as 
explained in my accompanying letter and seeing you all in September. 

See you soon, 

Mrs Tidswell 


